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Reference Bulletins: 	 QB R10245

Polestar Automotive USA on behalf of Polestar Performance AB, have decided to launch Recall 
R10245 on certain model year 2023 Polestar 2 vehicles.

Polestar investigations have shown a potential issue with the front left ball joint connecting the front 
lower control arm (FLCA) with the steering knuckle may have been installed incorrectly. 

As a result, if the FLCA disconnects from the steering knuckle while driving, the vehicle’s 
maneuverability may be reduced, increasing the risk of a crash. 

To remedy concerned vehicles, Polestar will inspect the front left ball joint to ensure that the fastening 
bolt connecting the FLCA to the steering knuckle is installed correctly and change the fastening bolt if 
necessary. 

A total of 3 U.S. and 18 Canadian Vehicles are eligible for this recall.

The following part numbers apply:

Part Number Description Qty

30746632 Screw 1


